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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Dumping at sea licence application S0016-02

From: Simon Dolan (Housing) <Simon.Dolan@npws.gov.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 8 November 2022 14:16 
To: Wexford Receptionist <REC_WEX@epa.ie> 
Subject: Dumping at sea licence application S0016‐02 
 
 
 
A Chara, 
 
Please find the Archaeological recommendations. 
 
It is proposed to dispose of the dredged sediments from maintenance dredging of the Approach Channel, 
Inner Harbour and Ballygeary Harbour to remove accreted sediment and to restore the charted depths of 
Rosslare Europort, in the townland of Ballygillane Little, St. Helen’s, Rosslare, Co. Wexford. The proposed 
dump site is in the Irish Sea a distance of 6.5 km offshore from Rosslare Harbour, as indicated on map in 
Appendix E1.II of the permit application. The site has been previously used and was subject to prior 
archaeological assessment in 2002. As the site was archaeologically assessed in the past and cleared for 
use from an archaeological perspective no further archaeological mitigation is required.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Simon Dolan 
 
An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 
Executive Officer 
Aonad na nIarratas ar Fhorbairt  
Development Applications Unit 
Oifigí an Rialtais  
Government Offices 
Bóthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP90 
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 AP90 

 


